
 

Birrong Girls High School 

 

Open Morning 

    Tuesday 14th March 2023 

8:50am to 10:50am 

Cooper Rd Birrong       Ph: 9644 5057 

 
Parents, carers and Year 5 and Year 6 students are invited to the Birrong Girls 
High School Year 5 and Year 6 Open Morning. Parents and carers are to 
accompany and stay with the student during the duration of the event and 
then take the student to their primary school at the end of the event.  Join us 
to  

• Learn about our programs and achievements  

• Visit our interactive classrooms and specialist rooms 

• Enjoy our quality learning environment and modern facilities 

• Explore our attractive grounds and sporting fields 
 

        

 


